
 
 
 
 
 
August 30, 2024  
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
We hope this letter finds you well. We appreciate your continued partnership into 2024, a 
challenging year for most of us. Over the past months, we have experienced significant changes in 
the trucking industry, including rising operating costs, increased regulatory requirements to keep 
up with market demands. 
 
To maintain the high level of service you expect from us, we find it necessary to adjust our trucking 
rates effective August 30, 2024. This adjustment reflects our commitment to delivering your 
shipments reliably and securely, despite the challenges facing the transportation sector. 
 
We understand the importance of cost predictability in your business operations and assure you 
that this decision was made after careful consideration. We remain dedicated to providing 
competitive rates and exceptional service to meet your transportation needs. 
 
We sincerely appreciate the understanding and continued support and partnership. Thank you for 
choosing Accelerated Inc. as your preferred ground trucking provider. We look forward to 
continued partnership with you for many years to come.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ryan Connor| Accelerated Inc. | Vice President | Cell: 629-333-8554  
www.AcceleratedUSA.net 
 


